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Library patrons can start requesting Digital Loans of the following videos.  See the full catalog at the NEF website.

New VHS Releases at the NEF Research Library

http://naturistaction.org
http://naturisteducation.org
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The NEF Research Library has over 300 VHS tapes, and after about 6 months, 
Doug Hickok has diligently preserved (and converted) about 40 of them.  This will be 
a multi­year effort.

If there's a VHS in the catalog that you'd like to see "As Soon As Possible", 
or if you'd just like to support the effort, we're offering an Adopt-A-VHS 
program that would bring it to the front of the queue.

What to do:
►Identify the video you'd like to sponsor from the catalog.
           Catalog:  https://naturisteducation.us/library/materials/catalogs/videos.html
►Send in a $20 or more donation.
           Donate:  https://naturisteducation.org/donate/
►Let us know which video you are sponsoring.
           Email:  Doug.Hickok@NaturistEducation.org

In return:
►The video will be a priority.
►I'll keep you in the loop on when to expect it.
►I'll send a couple "action shots" when I'm working on it.
►You'll be able to view it before it's available to anyone else.

Adopt-A-VHS at NEFRL

The Federation of Canadian Naturists Research 
Library, currently located in a house trailer being 
renovated at Bare Oaks Family Nudist Park in Ontario 
CA, joined the Nudist Research Library Consortium, 
now making the consortium an international 
organization comprised of five libraries.

The Nudist Research Library Consortium is a 
cooperative agreement between independent libraries 
with the shared mission of preserving and archiving 
the history of social nudism. One of the consortium’s 
main goals is to improve access by digitizing research 
material and sharing info.

Steve, Jim, and NEFRL Librarian Claude 
Richards recently had an opportunity to spend some 
time at the FCN library to review its current status and 
discuss ideas on how the library can best move 
forward.

Presently Steve is keeping busy with the large 
task of organizing and cataloging their collection. 

Plans are then to scan the materials, giving priority to Canadian publications not already scanned by the other libraries.

When finished, the library will contain several donated collections of magazines, newspaper clippings, videos and other 
archival material from the world of naturism that go back to the beginning of the 20th century. It will be an invaluable resource, 
especially for anyone interested in Canadian naturist history.

Welcome Aboard, FCNRL!
By Claude Richards

[FCNRL Head Librarian Steve Bredschneider and NEF Secretary Jim 
Dickey at The Federation of Canadian Naturists Research Library]
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Like this newsletter?  Sign up today and be notified each month!
Newsletters provide you with original content about:
►the activist efforts of the Naturist Action Committee, 
►the educational & public outreach efforts of the Naturist Education Foundation, &
►the preservation of naturist history by the NEF Research Library.

Be in the loop with the FREE newsletter!

Sign up on the newsletter page:

https://naturisteducation.org/newsletters/

By signing up, you'll also get occasional NAC Action Alerts, Advisories, and Updates too.

NAC is 
on Facebook and Twitte

r to
o!

https://
Facebook.com/Naturist

Action/

https://
Twitte

r.com/Naturist
Action/

Like Our Efforts?  Here's a great way to help out:
NaturistAction.org/donatePlease support NAC with its mission of naturist activism set 

forth by Lee Baxandall.  NAC relies entirely on donations from 
generous naturists like you, now more than ever.  Donations are 

accepted online or by mail.

NAC
P.O. Box 132

Oshkosh, WI 54903

Please support NEF with its mission of naturist education and 
public outreach set forth by Lee Baxandall.  NEF is a 501(c)3 

non­profit organization and all donations to NEF are tax­
deductible.  Donations are accepted online or by mail.

NaturistEducation.org/donate

NEF
P.O. Box 132

Oshkosh, WI 54903

[Joe Rives, Marysol Medina, Maryanne Rettig, and Jack Clark representing Florida Nakations 
(FN) at the Visit Florida Governor’s Conference on Tourism.  NAC and NEF helped sponsor this 
fun and successful public-facing representation of naturism.  Great job, everyone!]
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